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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the wage rate paid by the Department of Children's 

Services (DCS) to each service provider with whom DCS contracts to provide care or services 

for children to be adjusted to reflect the average percentage pay increase provided for state 

employees by the general appropriations act. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• According to information provided by DCS, current contracts with service providers do 

not include a specific wage rate; therefore, no rate changes will occur as a result of this 

legislation. 

• If future contracts with service providers contain language of certain and specified wage 

rates, this legislation may impact state expenditures. 

• The proposed legislation does not require DCS to amend their contracts to include a 

wage rate. 

• Any fiscal impact to state or local government is estimated to be not significant.  

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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